
Guide to TfGM school & college services 

Please note that these services are no longer be open to the general public and the need for Yellow School Bus 
Passes has also been suspended from September un�l further no�ce. 

In line with Government guidance, social distancing is not required on school services and children over the 
age of 11 will be advised to wear a face covering, unless they are exempt from doing so on public transport.  

The TfGM school bus weekly �cket will increase to £7.60 from September and be available as a Smart-product 
to be downloaded onto the Igo card.   

There is also a new TfGM School Services Carnet �cket that allows 10 single journeys to be made within 28 
days of it being downloaded onto an Igo card.  All other fares have been held at 2019 prices. 

Revised Fares - September 2020 

Children 11-16 without an Igo - £1.80 for each journey (no other �cket is available without an Igo). 

Children 11-16 with an Igo and Primary School Children - £1.40 single; £2.40 return; £7.60 weekly school bus 
�cket, £10.00 School Services Carnet (for 10 single trips within 28 days), or a valid System One �cket. 

Students without an Our Pass or Scholars Permit - £2.80 single; £4.70 return; or Get Met There/System One. 

Students with 16-19 Scholars Permits - £1.40 for each journey or Get Me There/System One �ckets. 

Students with an Our Pass – Free travel within GM at any �me. 

Adults - £2.80 single; £4.70 return or Get Me There/System One �ckets [no longer allowed on school buses]. 

Child/Student Get Me There �ckets are accepted and 1 or 7-day �ckets can be bought with a Smart Card. 

Child/Student System One Travel �ckets are also valid and day �ckets can be purchased on school buses. 

SMART PRODUCTS MUST BE SCANNED ON THE ETM ON EACH JOURNEY. 

The reduced and mul�-journey TfGM school bus �ckets are available for Igo card holders to purchase on any 
school day and are valid on most school buses irrespec�ve of operator. 

To purchase the reduced price tickets shown 
above you MUST have an igo card, these 

tickets will NOT be sold without an igo card 
being presented to the driver under any

circumstances.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us

Find out more about our services at www.visionbus.co.uk

Vision


